
Norfolk and Waveney 
Diabetic Eye Screening Programme 

If you have any questions please email: 

Enquiries.norfolkdesp@nhs.net  

Or call the new Bookings line: 

 01603 542244  

Diabetes is the second largest cause of preventable 

blindness in adults, so don’t lose sight of your screening 

appointment and miss the wonders of the world 

From 1st April 2024, the Norfolk and Waveney Diabetic Eye Screening Programme 

will be provided by InHealth Intelligence Ltd, on behalf of the NHS.  

If you use this service, you will be invited to your next screening 

appointment. You do not need to do anything.  

Your screening records will be securely transferred to InHealth Intelligence Ltd. This 

will be supported by NHS England East to ensure that your  

individual data and screening history is held securely and only accessible by the 

healthcare professionals directly involved in your care.  
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